
 

 

 

September 10, 2020 

«Mailing_Title» «First_Name» «Last_Name»«Suffix» 
«Title» 
«Organization» 
«Address1» 
«Address2» 
«City», «State» «Zip» 

Dear «Letter_Title» «Last_Name»: 

Subject:Reconstruction to Improve Capacity and Reduce Congestion 
KY 236 (Donaldson Highway) and KY 3076 (Mineola Pike) 
Item Nos. 6-444 and 6-445 
Boone / Kenton Counties 
Stakeholders/Local Officials Coordination 
 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC) has developed preliminary designs for alternatives to 
improve the capacity and reduce congestion along KY 236 (Donaldson Highway) and KY 3076 (Mineola 
Pike). KYTC is inviting you as a Stakeholder/Local Official to participate in a Virtual Open House and provide 
input on the reconstruction projects along KY 236 from KY 3076 (Mineola Pike) to KY 842 (Houston Road), 
and along KY 3076 from KY 236 (Donaldson Highway) to I-275.  
 
Project details are located at https://transportation.ky.gov/DistrictSix/Pages/default.aspx and are 
available for comment via virtual access through Wednesday, September 30, 2020. 
 
The purpose of this Virtual Open House is to gather comments on known issues, receive feedback about 
the project’s goals and objectives, and identify concerns regarding the proposed improvements. If you 
require special assistance, have questions or need additional information, please contact me, Mike 
Bezold, at (859) 341-2700 or Mike.Bezold@ky.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

Mike Bezold 
Mike Bezold, PE 
Project Manager 
KYTC, District 6 
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